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10th January 2024 

Key Stage 2 - Boys Swimming Lessons 

Dear Parents, 

Swimming for boys in Years 3, 4, 5, and 6 will start from Sunday 14th January 2024, and will take 

place in their normal PE lessons and is part of the PE curriculum. Swimming lessons will be for all 

abilities, including beginners. The boys will swim for 4 weeks until Thursday 8th February 2024.  

 

The following equipment is required:  

 Boys must wear swimming trunks (no speedos or loose fitting shorts) 

 Swim Cap 

 Swimming Goggles 

 Towel 
 

Children will be accompanied by male and female swimming teachers.  

If your child does not have all the required equipment, he will not be allowed to participate in 

the swimming lessons. He will have to sit out during the lesson and will be marked as NO KIT 

for that lesson.   

There are shower facilities in the pool area that the children should use before and after a 

swimming lesson for hygiene purposes. Please label your child's school uniform, PE kit, and 

swimwear with his name to avoid any misplaced items. 

 

If your child has a medical condition or is unwell and will not be able to participate in swimming 

lessons, please notify Mr. Lomas, the Head of PE, in advance by submitting a medical letter 

explaining the situation: lomasn.niasmash@newtonschools.sch.qa 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to providing a positive and enriching 

experience for your child during their swimming lessons. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Chani Meyer 

Head of Primary and EYFS 
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